Seneca Falls Central School District 98 Clinton Street Seneca Falls, NY 13148 (315) 568-5500

Dear Parent/Guardian:

As part of your child's requirement for school, a physical examination has been required for students in Kindergarten and Grades 1, 3, 5, 7, 9, & 11. A law was recently enacted that expands health screenings to include the dental health of students in New York State.

When we require that your child have a physical examination, we will be requiring a dental certificate as well. There is a sample dental certificate available for you to take to your child's dentist and once it is completed, it should be returned to the School Nurse as it will be filed in your child's Cumulative Health Record.

Students will be able to attend school regardless of whether or not they have a dental certificate.

Thank you for your cooperation in this new health endeavor. Our students benefit when we work together to promote the health and achievements of all students.

Please call your child's school health office if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Vickie Burm RN, BSN School Nurse Frank Knight Elementary School (315) 712-0512 Fax # (315) 712-0527

Mrs. Deanna Clemenson RN, BSN School Nurse Cady Stanton Elementary School (315) 712-0505 Fax # (315) 712-0585

Ms. Vickie Gavidia RN, BSN School Nurse Seneca Falls Middle School Mynderse Academy (315) 712-0511 Fax # (315) 712-0588